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Star learners 
No star learner assembly last 
week on Friday as all of our 
Reception children’s mothers 
were invited in for a Mother’s 
day breakfast assembly. 
Book fair 
Thank you for supporting our 
recent book fair in school. The 
purchases you made have 
enabled the school to get an 
additional £260 of new books 
for our library. 
Parent consultations 
Consultations will take place 
for R-Y4 children w/b 15th 
April. You will be invited to 
book your slot from Friday 
22nd of March. There is one 
face to face evening again for 
those who prefer. 

Comic Relief/Red Nose Day 
You can make donations this  
year through ParentPay here- 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/De
fault.aspx?shopid=14327 

 

E- safety- click for more  

         

Key Dates 
Y5/6 parent consultation-12-14/03/24 
Comic relief-15/03/24 
Non-uniform chocolate donations-15/03/24 
Y6 boosters start- 18/03/24 
Friends Bingo Night-20/03/24 
R/KS1 Easter bonnet parade 20/03/24 
FGT finals/Break for Easter-22/03/24 
Return to school -Tuesday 09/04/24     
Year R-Y4 parent consultations- 15-18/04/24 
 

Y4 to the castle 
All of our Y4 pupils set off to Tamworth 
castle on Thursday morning for some 
Anglo-Saxon story telling on World Book 
Day. The children were a credit to the 
school, had a fantastic time and these 
sort of events, really do help to bring 
history to life. A brisk walk into town was 
well worth the effort to access this free 
resource provided by the castle. 
 

Denmark to Hodge lane 
Mrs Williams’/ Hodkinson’s 
children made the most of another 
valuable resource on our doorstep 
as they visited Hodge Lane nature 
reserve just down the road. Insect 
hunting, pebble painting and lots 
more. If you are interested there’s 
more information about the site 
here. Hodge Lane 
 

Times table masters 
Congratulations to Rosie-Mai C 
in Y5 and Nellie-Mae P in Y4 
for achieving their complete 
mastery award and medal this 
week. They have shown 
tremendous determination 
and resilience and finally 
nailed it. Well done girls. 

 
 
 

#LetGirlsPlay 
Great to see so many girls, from 
all year groups, take Mr Roberts 
up on his offer of a kick around 
on the field last Friday. What a 
great initiative.    
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